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6 PUBLIC RELATIONS AND EDUCATION DEPARTMENTS - CHANGES TO STAFFING 
ESTABLISHMENTS (AN247-2006) 

 
Following consultation between the Head of Public Relations and the Director of Education and as part 
of an ongoing review of the staffing establishment within the Education Department, a role has been 
identified for a dedicated Public Relations Officer post.  This post will develop and promote 
communications activities for the department.  Following a review of the job description proposed for 
this post, the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) recommends a grade of PO7-10, £31,845 - 
£34,260.  The post will be part of the Public Relations Department establishment but the postholder 
will be outposted to the Education Department. 
 
The financial implications of this proposal will be £19,797 (inclusive of employer's costs) in the current 
financial year and £41,619 in a full financial year, and will be met from the Education Department's 
revenue estimates. 
 
The Sub-Committee's approval is sought. 
 


